
Stockton Rod & Gun Club Inc. 
February 2022 

Dear SRGC Membership, 
Huge thanks to all of you who   
continue to show your support of 
our club by attending our events, 
consistently frequenting our social     
quarters and our bartenders.      
Reminders for dues have been 
mailed out with a self addressed 
and stamped envelope for your 
convenience. As we continue to 
work on updating our membership 
contact info, we ask that any      
updates you need to make be done 
timely so that you don’t miss out 
on any of our upcoming functions. 
We ask that anyone who is having 
any Flu/Cold or COVID 19 like       
symptoms to please stay home  
until you have fully recovered or 
been cleared by a medical         
professional. Safety first, we have 
to protect each other and our    
families to ensure we are able to 
continue enjoying our Club          
together. Additionally, please be 
mindful of your language while at 
the club, do not give the club code 
to your guests—they are your            
responsibility and are to leave the    
premises when you do. Any    
questions or concerns can be      
directed to The Board of Directors. 
Thank You and Stay well! 

Thank You From the Club 
To Taco Don, Robin Bryson, Linda Handel, 
and Mary Natali for resuming our Taco 
Tuesdays. Cherlyn Beebe, Kay Johnston, 
Julie McCord, Mary Natali, and Carol Long  
for donations and hosting another successful 
Ladies Night. John Navarro, George Pascut, 
Jason Leuenberger, Steve Scott, David   
Bergeleen, and Don smith for repairs on the 
retaining ropes and planter wall out back. 
Shelly Bray and Mike Cook for garden hose 
and safety barricade detail. Don Smith, John 
Navarro and Robin Bryson for the great 
deep cleaning of our kitchen. Jim Bohacek 
for our new digital advertisement in the bar. 
Rob Wills and Crew for addressing the 
plumbing for the front restrooms. Greg 
Manoff and Sea scouts for pre-spring   
cleaning of our grounds. Mark Ford, Jason 
Leuenberger, John Navarro, Dorcy         
Williams, George Pascut, and Steve Scott 
for completing installation of the vandalized 
windows. Jim Bohacek, Cherlyn Beebe, and 
Kay Johnston for their work on the club 
membership. Jim Bohacek and George   
Pascut for proper disposal of christmas 
trees. And to all those who’ve made         
donations of any kind, monetary or         
otherwise, for our club. Your kind          
contributions are greatly  appreciated. You 
are the heart of our Club’s wonderful com-
munity. Thank you all! We hope to see this 
continued participation for future events and 
work parties to come, keep up the great 
work! 



Congratulations to  
January’s  

Calendar Winners… 
Krystal Negrette-Week 1 
Bob Schwager-Week 2 
Mary Natali-Week 3  

Rudy Maggio-Week 4 

 
There are still a few calendars left for sale, pick one 

up on your next visit! 

SRGC January Pool Tournament Winners! 
January 1st, 2022 

1st Place-John Navarro 
2nd Place-Dorcy Williams 
 

January 15th, 2022 
1st Place-Clint Kosier 
2nd Place-John Watson 
 

January 29th, 2022 
1st Place-Don Welch 
2nd Place-John Ramirez 
3rd Place-Christopher Zalunardo 
 

**Pool tournaments are held every first, third, and the      
occasional fifth Saturday of the month, games start by 

1pm. You’ve got to play to win!** 

Congratulations to Don Smith for being awarded 
the Don Palmer Award for your continued support 
and active involvement at the Stockton Rod and 
Gun Club. Thank you!  







Bring the family down and enjoy 
 $3 Tacos with all the fixin’s  

for an easy weeknight dinner.  
Hot and Ready to enjoy, we 

hope to see you there!  
Every Tuesday, 5PM Till we quit. 

It’s Taco Tuesday At SRGC 

Reminder for New Members/General Meeting 
Please attend our next General Membership Meeting  

February 10th, 2022 for a free meal, to be introduced and 
sworn in. Pot roast and fixin’s by Mary Natali and crew is 

what’s on the menu! Come and Enjoy! 

Members who want to receive a Mailed SRGC Bulletin please contact the 
Club’s Secretary Kay Johnston @ 209-922-2993 so you can be added to the 
mailer request list. Any information for the bulletin needs to be sent in no 
later than the 20th of the month to ensure time for processing and SRGC 
Board approval. Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.  

Bulletin Request 

Dues Reminder 
Please don’t forget to renew your 

Dues, checks payable to the Stockton 
Rod and Gun Club($200). Stamped 
self addressed envelopes have been 
provide. Don’t lapse your tenure! 



What’s for Lunch? 
Hooray! Friday Lunches Are Back! 

 
 
 
 
 

February 4th—Clam Chowder  
February 11th—OPEN Sign up at the Bar! 
February 18th—Mediterranean Greek Lemon 
Chicken Soup & Salad 
February 25th—Cluckin’ Chicken Noodle 

 
We still need more volunteers for our Friday 
Lunches. Sign up sheets are behind the bar. 
Let’s work together and get cooking. All cooks 
and kitchen support volunteers please sign up at 
the bar or make a donation (dessert, paper 
goods etc.) Volunteering is an important part of 
the SRGC. If you can, please assist with Club 
events, or if you may also make a donation to 
support projects around the Club. Join a Club 
Committee to assist with future activities/events. 



We are having a Celebration of Life 
for Stanley Ancheta on Saturday, 

February 19th, 2022 from 11 o’clock 
to 3 o’clock. Please RSVP to Karen 

Geyer at 209-614-6965 by               
February 12th, 2022. 



Donations for this children’s event can be left with a      
bartender or you can contact Beth Weaver or Kay Johnston. 

Thank you! 





February 2022 

SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

  1 2 3 4 5 

  Taco Tuesday 
$3.00  Served at 

5:00 PM 

 Board Meeting 
6:30 Bring in 

New Members 

Calendar 
Drawing 

Pool              
Tournament 

   

6 7 8 9 10 11 12 
  Taco Tuesday 

$3.00  Served at 
5:00 PM 

 General   

Membership 

Dinner at 

6:00 Meeting 

at 7:00  

Family           
Valentine 

Event               

2-4   

Calendar   
Drawing 

  

13 14 15 16 17 18 19 

Super Bowl 
Sunday Pot 
Luck and   

Raffle      
Drawing! 

 Taco Tuesday 
$3.00  Served at 

5:00 PM 

LADIES    
NIGHT! 
5:30pm 

 Calendar 
Drawing 

Celebration 
of Life for 
Stanley     

Ancheta 11-3 

Pool        
Tournament 

  

20 21 22 23 24 25 26 
  Taco Tuesday 

$3.00  Served at 
5:00 PM 

  Calendar  
Drawing 

 

   

27 28 1 2 3 4 5 

  Taco Tuesday 
$3.00  Served at 

5:00 PM 

  Calendar 
Drawing 

Pool 

Tournament 

       

       

         

           

February Drink Specials 
Love Bug Cocktail $5, Booster Shots (Tarantula        
Tequila Only) $3, Presidente  Brandy  $3, Black    

Cherry Bud Seltzer $3, Bud Seltzer Tea Variety $2,           
Mimosas $2 



Stockton Rod & Gun Club Inc. 

Bar Conduct…..  
Please remember that the bartenders are to be respected at all 
times, They are here providing us a service to further enjoy our 
club. No one is to go behind the bar without having permission 
from the working bartender at that time. They have the right to 
refuse service and will be backed by the Board of Directors. 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.  





STOCKTON ROD AND GUN CLUB, INC 
A Non-Profit Organization 
3120 Mt. Diablo Avenue 
Stockton, CA  95203 
(209)466-9992 

 

 
 

Year 2022 Board of Directors 
 

Linda Black 
President 
 

John Navarro 
1st Vice President 
 

Jim Bohaceck 
2nd Vice President 
 
 

Jamie Cole 
Treasurer 
 

Kay Johnston 
Secretary 
 

Domenick Dicce 
 

Don Weaver 
 

Jason Leuenberger 
 

Shaun Owens 
 

Terrence Fields 
 

Tim Huitt                 

Don Smith 
Sgt. at Arms 

Or Present Occupant 


